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Memorial Service – Saturday, April 30, 2011 

 
Chief Richard (Dick) McLaren 

June 12, 1917 ~ April 19, 2011 

The final alarm sounded at 7:35pm on April 19, 2011 for Richard (Dick) McLaren, retired Fire 
Chief of the San Anselmo Fire Department. 

In 1947, he joined the San Anselmo Fire Department full time and over the years rose through 
the ranks to Chief, retiring in 1977, after 40 years of service to the community he so loved.  

A Memorial Service celebrating his life will be held on April 30th, at 10:30am at the First 
Presbyterian Church located at 72 Kensington Road in San Anselmo. In lieu of flowers, 
donations can be made to Hospice by the Bay or your favorite charity.  A reception will be held 
at Deer Park Villa immediately following the service. 

There will be no fire engine procession.  However, if your department would like to send an 
engine and personnel, please contact Battalion Chief Greg McGrath (B Shift) at 258-4688 or 
601-9096 with how many personnel and engines.  Please plan to arrive by 10:00am (apparatus 
to approach via Ross Ave.) to stage apparatus and line up firefighters.  Dress uniforms are 
requested. 

Please contact Ross Valley Fire Department at 258-4686 if you require a map and/or directions 
to the church. 

 


